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                  Friday 20th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Following further information received in school today there is a change to provision for 

families with parents who are classified as keyworkers. 

 

If one parent is a keyworker they are entitled to care provision at school from Monday 

onward. If these families do not require childcare initially but this changes at a later date, 

they can inform school and I will plan provision to meet the needs of the family. 

 

At the present time I have no children confirmed for a school place under these 

circumstances, but staff will be at school on Monday morning and school can be contacted by 

email over the weekend. 

 

All the local primary schools are busy trying to establish the needs of their individual 

families. Once these are known it might be practical to offer care in one or two hub schools, 

rather than all schools trying to care for small numbers of children in each setting. 

 

The situation is changing very quickly so I will try to keep you informed of any further 

developments as I become aware of them. 

 

As always, if you need a chat about anything at all, please let me know. 

 

Geoff Wharton 


